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THE BEVERLY HILLS CHAMBER OF COMMERCE LEADERSHIP PAC 

ENDORSES JULIAN GOLD AND LILI BOSSE FOR BEVERLY HILLS 
CITY COUNCIL 

 
 
BEVERLY HILLS, California (January 30) – The Board of Trustees of the Beverly Hills 
Chamber of Commerce Leadership Political Action Committee (PAC) has endorsed Julian Gold 
and Lili Bosse for Beverly Hills City Council for the upcoming March 3, 2020 municipal 
election.   
 
The PAC Board has gotten to know the candidates from their involvement with the City of 
Beverly Hills and in the case of Julian Gold and Lili Bosse, from their time on the City Council.  
The PAC also conducted one-on-one interviews with each candidate to learn about their 
positions on issues facing the business community and their vision for the future. 
 
The PAC and those in the community have several priorities, including: 
 

● Ensuring Beverly Hills remains a first class destination for visitors and businesses in 
light of the major construction projects occurring in the area and changes to the business 
landscape such as online retail. 
● Reducing the time and cost it takes to get approval for developments and opening 
businesses. 
● Attracting new and exciting businesses, including top notch cultural and food 
attractions.   
● Enhancing nightlife in areas (such as the Golden Triangle) that will not adversely 
impact residents. 

 
Julian Gold and Lili Bosse have shown strong judgment, character and dedication in their time 
on the City Council.  Amongst other important achievements, both have shown dedication to key 
business issues, such as lowering parking requirements and fees, enhancing shopping after hours 



 

and considering ways to keep Beverly Hills relevant for the next generation.  These actions in 
turn generate business revenue that supports the high quality of life that Beverly Hills residents 
enjoy.   
 
The PAC believes that Julian Gold and Lili Bosse have the leadership qualities, temperament and 
skills to continue to tackle the key issues facing the City in the future and the ability to 
implement changes to support both the business and residential community in Beverly Hills. 
 
THE PAC URGES YOU TO CAST A VOTE FOR LILI BOSSE ON PAGE ONE OF THE 
BALLOT AND A VOTE FOR JULIAN GOLD ON PAGE TWO OF THE BALLOT. 
 
About the Beverly Hills Chamber of Commerce Leadership PAC: 
 
The purpose of the Beverly Hills Chamber of Commerce Leadership PAC is to preserve, protect 
and foster good government and support individuals who will promote our business and 
residential communities.  The PAC is affiliated with, but acts independent of, the Beverly Hills 
Chamber of Commerce.   
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